
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 26 March 2021 
  

 
 
 
Tēnā koe 
 
RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION – CLOSE OF HEARING 
 
Applicant Waste Management NZ Limited 
Application number Plan Change 42 

Resource Consent: BUN60339589 
Application description Plan Change 42: 

to create a private plan change to introduce a new precinct into 
the Auckland Unitary Plan the Auckland Regional Landfill 
precinct 
Resource Consent: 
resource consent to construct and operate and landfill 

Site address 1232 State Highway 1, Wayby Valley 
 
The above hearing was held between Monday 9 November 2020 and Thursday 28 January 2021.  
At the conclusion of the hearing, the chairperson adjourned the hearing to conduct at site visit 
and confirm they had all of the information to make a decision. 
 
The chairperson confirmed on Friday 26 March 2021 that the panel is in a position to make a 
decision and formally closed the hearing. A section 37, extension of timeframes for the decision, 
has been issued. This doubles the timeframes for a decision on the resource consent to 30 
working days. The extension letter has been provided with this letter. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 09 353 9587 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Sam Otter 
Senior Hearings Advisor   
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